
From: Laura Timby [mailto:ldtimby@ritternet.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, July 22, 2014 8:29 AM 

To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: notification Process REG 6 

 

Dera Mr Szenher, 

  

I attended the meeting this past Monday, July 14th, at the ADEQ headquarters and commented orally on 

the proposed changes to the notification process. Here is my written statement for the record: 

I am in favor of ADEQ's proposed changes to the notification process regarding Reg 6 with the addition of 

the following points: 

Notification should be placed in local and regional newspapers due to the fact that many residents of rural 

areas do not have computer/internet access. The language under 6.207(A) specifying that "written and 

published notification would be issued no more than 30 days prior to submission of the NOI". That the 

Arkansas Dept. of Health be included in the list of entities to be notified. Where a facility that is to be 

located in the watershed of a National Park, the National Park Service be notified. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

Laura Timby 

 

50 Frost Street 

Gilbert AR 72636 

870.439.2968 

  

 


